
Twitter Storm and Web forum
against U.S. blockade set for
Monday

Havana, September 14 (RHC)-- The Cuban
Institute of Friendship with the Peoples
(ICAP) has called for global action on
Twitter and an Internet forum debate to
reject the economic, commercial and
financial blockade imposed on the island by
the United States for almost 60 years.

Activities will kick off on Monday,
September 17, between 10:00 a.m. and 12
noon, local time in Cuba, under the title
"The World Against the Blockade."

The Twitter Storm and on-line forum are
taking place as part of a broader campaign
entitled: “We Remember: Solidarity against
the Blockade and Terrorism,” running from
September 4th through October 6th.

The event is also taking place in the context
of preparations for the annual vote, taking
place this year on October 31st, at the UN
General Assembly on a draft resolution
demanding an end to the unilateral and
extraterritorial measures applied by
Washington against Cuba.

Since 1992, the international community
has strongly supported similar texts

presented to the General Assembly, with 191 of 193 member states voting in favor of an end to the
genocidal policy for the last three years.
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